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Lockhart. Don

From: Cynthia Garcia [garcia4ca@yahoo.com]

Sent:  Wednesday, September 05, 2007 12:13 PM

To: Brundage. Peter; Lockhart. Don

Subject: Greenbriar
Peter and Don,
I wanted to attend and participate in the hearing on Greenbriar, but I cannot because you have canceled the
regular meeting and rescheduled to a special meeting date that I had not anticipated (Sept 19). I will be out

of town that week and cannot participate in the hearing.

I would have preferred that you scheduled the hearing for a regular meeting date since I have been planning
to attend LAFCo meetings on the regular scheduled date.

Thanks,

Cynthia
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